Good afternoon,

Please accept this email as formal notice of my intent to retire at the end of this school year. I will let Lourdes know my retirement date once I have a chance to further
review the retirement medical insurance options. I will follow up with the Office of Retirement Services after spring break to complete and file the necessary paperwork. If

there is anything that I need to do for the district, please let me know.

I am thankful for the years I have spent as an employee of Vicksburg Community Schools. I certainly hope that I have touched the young lives that I have been blessed to
teach, in even the smallest way. I will take with me many memories of the students I have taught, their families and my colleagues (who are the best). I am thankful for

the leadership and guidance at VCS and especially, my principal (for the majority of my time here), Mike Barwegen.
Fondly,

Carole Boal

Carole Boal

Kindergarten Teacher
Vicksburg Community Schools ~ Tobey Elementary School

269-321-1619



